
Last week at Cavalry: 

 Year 5 had an exciting day on Thursday, when they dressed up as Victorians and experienced 
life in a Victorian school. They practised writing on slate and with ink pens, as well as learning 
cooking and gardening skills. 

 In Year 2 the children have been learning about money in their maths lessons. They have also 
written postcards from Paris! 

 Our Nursery children helped the adults to build a giant castle from cardboard boxes. Now it is 
their favourite place to play. 

 Congratulations to our Y5/6 Tag Rugby team, who won the competition held at Chatteris on 
Friday. 
 

 

Coming up soon: 
27th November – children’s Christmas Market in the school hall. Please bring some money to spend! 
3rd to 7th December – nursery appointments to see your child’s key person 
10th December – Y4/5/6 Christmas production at 2.00 p.m. and 6.30 p.m. 
11th December – Y4/5/6 Christmas production at 6.30 p.m. 
12th December – Reception/Year 1 Christmas production at 9.15 a.m. 
12th December – Nursery Christmas Sing Song at 11.20 a.m. and 2.50 p.m. 
13th December – Reception/Year 1 Christmas production at 9.15 a.m. 
14th December – Christmas Jumper Day for ‘Save the Children’ and also Christmas Dinner Day 
17th December – Y2/3 Christmas production at 2.30 p.m. 
18th December – Y2/3 Christmas production at 2.30 p.m. 
19th December – last day of term. Carol Service for Y4/5/6 at 9.15 a.m. – parents welcome 
Monday 7th January 2019 – school and nursery open for new term 
 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 

 
Other news and reminders: 

 Thank you to everyone in school and nursery for supporting our fundraising for ‘Children in 
Need’. We raised an amazing £229.07 by covering Pudsey Bear with coins. 

 We have already received over 30 shoeboxes for the Rotary Shoe Box appeal. The last day to 
bring in your box is Monday 3rd December. 

 This week we will send you a paper letter via book bags to ask you to order tickets for the 
Christmas productions in school. We do not charge for tickets but they are limited to two per 
family due to the restricted space in the hall. If you bring your ticket along to the performance 
it saves time, as we do not need to look up your name on our ticket list.  
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